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Dear Residents and Families,

I hope this letter finds you healthy and safe. In an effort to maintain full transparency during the
COVID-19 pandemic, and for your convenience, the COVID-19 patient and staff information
related to Park Vista Assisted Living, Skilled Nursing and Rehabilitation as well as necessary
mitigating actions and operational changes will be posted for you to reference in real time on our
website (www.mcareparkvista.com). This information will also be distributed and communicated

to all residents.

On 12/17/23, 0 staff members and 8 residents at Park Vista Nursing and Rehabilitation resulted
positive for COVID-19. On 12/17/23, 0 staff members and 4 residents at Park Vista Assisted Living
resulted positive for COVID-19.

We will continue to track these numbers and inform you of the changes as they occur. If you do
not have access to the internet, please call me directly at (330) 746-2944 so that arrangements
can be made for you to receive this information in a different format.

Please know that all residents that test positive, or are suspected of having the virus, will be safely
quarantined from all other residents. Everyone is being diligent with PPE usage, using the most
up to date infection control practices and we are continuously encouraging safe social distancing,
hand hygiene and source control. As always, we thank you for your continued support and pray

that everyone stays safe and well.

Evan Hamilton, LNHA
Executive Director of Operations
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